STUDENT WORK PERMITS

Dear Parents and Students:

Changes concerning issuance of employment certificates to youth (§40.1-92 of the Code of
Virginia) went into effect on July 1, 2013. Documents required to process a child labor permit
can be found on the Department of Labor and Industry website at www.doli.virginia.gov

Children and their parents will no longer need to visit their local schools to have an issuing
officer sign their paperwork. Detailed instructions are available on the website listed above for
the Department of Labor and Industry.

This information was retrieved from written correspondence by
Wendy Inge, Director of labor and Employment Law Division,
September 11, 2013.



